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Hi

I strongly endorse this new specialty.
Because they fill an important gap in delivery of services in regional 
and rural areas. 
The current demand for specialist medical services can’t be 
met by the current pool of specialists available.
This class of RG pathway trained GP’s  are valuable for delivering services 
in regional areas.  
We must recognise this new specialty of medicine.
They must be supported to improve health services delivery in
regional and rural areas. 

Thank you
Prakash Kottige

 




